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September 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you may be aware, the Netball World Cup is being hosted on British soil in 2019, with the 

competition taking place at the Echo Arena, Liverpool. With the recent success of the England Netball 

squad in winning the Gold medal at the 2018 Commonwealth Games and the domination of southern 

hemisphere countries, this is an incredibly rare opportunity for our netball players to watch live 

International netball and aspire to a world-class standard within their sport. 

We are hoping to take students to watch a day’s worth of matches with time for lunch in between 

where we will walk over to Liverpool One shopping centre. This is however, dependant on being able 

to secure tickets for all students who pay the required fee of £50 by the deadline of Tuesday 18th 

September 2018. 

We will travel by coach to the Echo Arena on the morning of the event, at around 7:45am/8am, 

returning at around 9pm. 

We are aiming to try and purchase tickets for are one of the following dates next year: 

Fri 12th July 2019 

Mon 15th July 2019 

Wed 17th July 2019 

Thurs 18th July 2019 

(Possibly Tues 16th July 2019 if we have no luck with all other dates, although this is Founders Day so 

is dependent on staff cover requirements). Tickets vary in price, and we will not know the exact cost 

until 19th September when we can purchase them. It is likely that the cost of the trip (including tickets 

for Sessions 1 and 2, coach transport and insurance) will be around £50 which is non-refundable.  

Further details will be provided after we purchase tickets. If you would like to secure a place on this 

trip for your child, please log onto Parent Pay to pay the £50 required fee. We expect this trip to be 

oversubscribed and therefore names will be drawn fairly if we are unable to secure the required 

number of tickets.  

Yours faithfully 

 

N. Dixon  
Assistant Headteacher, PE Faculty 


